[bookmark: _GoBack]Benjamin Henry Kemper , M.B.A., came to the College from Milburn High School as a National Merit Letter of Commendation scholar.   He majored in Government, was a member of Phi Gamma Delta, and student workshops.  After College, he picked up the M.B.A. from the University of Chicago Business School.  He worked for FMC Corporation in Santa Clara, California.  Ben died on June 15, 1998.  He is survived by his children Eric and Larisa.  
